

Crossley Hall Primary School

Wednesday 16th July 2025

Bikeability Cycle Training

Dear Parents and Carers,

The Year 6 children begin Bikeability sessions on **Monday 6th September.** Small groups will access the sessions each day. In these sessions, the Bikeability instructors will be teaching the children bike safety in small groups initially on the playground before moving to cycle on the **roads around school**.

To consent for your child to take part, please scan the QR code below and enrol your child in the training. If you do not consent via the QR code, your child will be unable to take part.

Your support is, as always appreciated

Yours Sincerely

URL: https://consent.bikeability.org.uk/nick-story-nice

Mrs T Bramley

Deputy Headteacher









